
  Customer Notification Letter 
 
 

 
Issue Date: November 2, 2022 
ID: CNL 0019 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform you of an additional metal coil source for MIDI products. 
 

Description: 
 

 
 
 

Reason: 
 

 
 
 

Target Dates: 
 

 
 
 

What You Need to Do: 
 

  

1. In addition to the actual supplier, Littelfuse will be introducing an additional metal coil source for 
MIDI products. Littelfuse will be able to use any of the two suppliers. This will have no impact on 
the Form, Fit, or Function of the materials.  

 

• Second Source of Metal Coil. 
 

Characteristic Current Second Source 
Material Common Name Sn Plated Copper 110 Sn Plated Copper 110 

Material Composition 99.9% Cu 99.9% Cu 
 

• Impacted Materials: See Excel spreadsheet “CNL 0019 - Additional metal coil source for MIDI 
products”. 

 

• Validation and test results will be available and shared accordingly upon request. 

• As part of our process to maintain capability and capacity on standard product lines sold to 
multiple customers. 

• This action is being taken to protect our customers against supply disruptions. 

1. Target implementation date for the additional metal coil source will be February 6, 2023. 

• No action is required from the customer side. 
• If needed, please provide any feedback or questions by December 2, 2022, after which time we 

will assume no concerns related to the notification on your behalf. 
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Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions. We will be pleased 
to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Heber Garcia 
Heber Garcia 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Automotive Business Unit 
hgarcia4@littelfuse.com 
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